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Sub: Capturing mobile numbers with first digit as 6 or 7. 

 

As all Participants are aware, Participants were advised to capture the ten digit mobile numbers 

given by their clients starting with “8” or “9” as the first digit. (Ref.: Circular No. 

NSDL/POLICY/2008/0059 dated September 1, 2008 & Circular No.: NSDL/POLICY/2010/0010 

dated January 28, 2010). Considering that mobile companies have also started allotting mobile 

numbers with either “6” or “7” as the first digit, Participants are hereby informed that they can 

now capture in the DPM system ten digit mobile numbers starting with “6” or “7” also as the first 

digit. 

 

Accordingly, necessary changes made in point no. (I) (3) (d) and (11.5) of the Master Circular 

No. NSDL/POLICY/2009/0029 dated April 16, 2009 for account opening are highlighted and are 

enclosed at Annexure.  

 

For and on behalf of  

National Securities Depository Limited 

 

Prashant Vagal 

Vice President 

 

Encl.: a/a 
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